From: Robert Kinsey

To: Standards of Conduct
Subject: Campaign financing
Date: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 1:08:08 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Aloha,
I encourage you to limit campaign contributions in all legislative and Statewide races to $100.00.

If you cant do that, please consider this option. Office holders who have funds on hand at the end of the election
cycle must turn that money over to the State. That money would then be used to publicly fund future elections of
those candidates who have raised $10 from eligible voters in a number equivalent to 3% of the votes cast in their
State House or State Senate District or 3% of the votes cast for their Statewide office.

Please, prohibit contributions from corporations.

Please prohibit legislators from accepting and soliciting donations during legislative sessions.

Thank you

Bob Kinsey
Kihei, HI

Sent from my iPad
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